
 

1L’s Weekly News – Week of June 6th 

 
Dates to Remember: 
* Our final field trip of the year will take place this Tuesday, June 7th.  We’re 
heading to the Audubon for a program about butterflies.  We will be outside for 
part of this trip so students should wear sneakers and dress for the weather.  
We’re leaving in the morning and will be back to Dwight for a regular recess/lunch. 
* This Thursday, June 9th Dwight will welcome author Elise Broach!   
* This Friday, June 10th is Field Day.  Please have your child remember to wear 
his/her tie-dyed shirt and sneakers.  Any sunscreen should be applied at home in 
the morning, and students should bring a change of clothes in their backpacks, as 
some Field Day stations have games involving water.  Parents are invited to eat 
lunch outside with their child on Friday if they’d like.  First graders will be eating 
from 12:05-12:25 p.m. 
* Our end of year party will take place on Wednesday, June 15th from 12:45-1:15 
p.m.  All parents are invited to attend this First Grade Family Picnic!  Don’t 
forget to send your first grader with a beach towel to sit on…thanks!   
* Next Thursday, June 16th and Friday, June 17th are short days.  Dismissal will be 
at 1:40 on both days.  Next Friday is the last day of school. 
Reader’s Workshop: 
In Reader’s Workshop we will spend time reading and responding to poetry.  Our 
poets have learned so much during this unit and are really enjoying the different 
poems we are looking at!   
Writer’s Workshop: 
This week we’ll wrap up our poetry unit.  We have chosen some of our favorite 
poems to publish in “Dwight Writes”…wait until you see our poets’ great work!     
Math: 
This week in Math we’ll wrap up our addition and subtraction unit. 
Word Work:   
We will continue to practice our first grade Word Wall Words with a variety of 
activities this week! 
Science/Social Studies: 
We are wrapping up our painted lady and monarch butterfly research this week in 
the LMC during Tech Time.   
Odds and Ends: 
* Don’t forget that all books need to be returned to the LMC as soon as possible! 
 


